
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OAKHILL ROAD TO BE 

RESURFACED 
Liberal Democrat Councillors agreed, at the meeting 

of the Environment and Sustainable Transport 

Committee meeting on 10 March, to resurface Oakhill 

Road, from the High St to the junction with Brunswick 

Road.  The road had been prioritised because of the 

high level of traffic it takes. 

The resurfacing will take place in the coming financial 

year 2022/23. 

Unfortunately the reductions in government funding 

limit the amount of road resurfacing work the Council 

can undertake, but we will continue to press for our 

roads to be kept up to scratch. 

If you see potholes elsewhere on our roads please 

report them for repair using the Report It facility on 

Sutton Council’s website. 

Ruth, Marlene and Steve 
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